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First	and	foremost	I	support	a	fairer	price	for	my	electricity	I	send	back	to	the	
grid,	it	should	be	regulated	so	it	increases	with	the	wholesale	price.	I	have	
outlaid	$20000	to	put	solar	on	my	house	and	I	still	have	to	purchase	power	in	the	
dark	hours	so	a	fairer	return	for	what	I	export	only	seems	the	right	thing	to	do	
considering	the	inflated	price	I	pay	as	a	consumer..This	feed	in	Tariff	should	
represent	value	for	money	recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	
	
Ian	Brakenridge		
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